
Foundation 2 Homework– 9th October 2020 

 

English 

We have been reading ‘The Something’ by Rebecca Cobb. It is an exciting story all about a boy who discovered a 

hole underneath a cherry tree in his garden. We have had lots of fun exploring the hole that appeared in our outdoor 

area and wondering how it got there and what could be down it. We have discussed the following new vocabulary 

from the text: underneath, searched, disappeared and peered. 

Activity- Can you say a sentence including one of the new words from above? You could record this and upload to 

Tapestry. 

Maths 

We have been learning all about the number 3. We have counted 3 items, worked out 1 more and 1 less than 3 and 

continued to use the language- fewer, more, less and the same. 

Activity-  Can you find three items around your home and garden? Can you group them in different ways e.g 2 and 

1, 3 and 0. Have you still got three altogether? How do you know? 

 

Please remember your child has been allocated an online book on Active Learn. The login details are on the front 

cover of your child’s reading diary. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Mrs Bancroft and Mrs Lucan 

 

 


